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Burke, Ruth A

From: Peter G <sailahimsa90@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 10:45 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: DEP Comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

TO: Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

  

The support of Nordic Aquafarms, the foreign, industrial fish factory proposed to be constructed in mid-coast 

Maine is environmentally untenable. This factory, which would not be permitted under Norwegian 

environmental laws, will dramatically raise our state’s carbon footprint and pollute the Penobscot Bay, destroy 

wetlands and wildlife habitat, and deplete surrounding aquifers. The Nordic factory will add up to 759,000 

metric tons of carbon dioxide equivalents to our air each year, the same as adding about 150,000 new cars to our 

roads. 

  

Please, I implore you; do everything in your power to stop this horribly misguided factory. Thank you very 

much.  

  

Peter Gerard 

37 Webb Road 

Thorndike, ME 04986 

(207) 568-3383 

  

  

 


